
What is Scouting For Food? 

Scouting For Food is a nationwide ongoing program of the Boy Scouts of America rooted in very 

foundation of the Scouting movement at its slogan “Do A Good Turn Daily”. Done locally by Cub 

Scout Packs and Scouts BSA Troops either in the Spring or prior to the winter holidays, the pro-

gram supports local food pantries supported by the Scout units. 

In the past, Scouts have distributed door tags on a Saturday, returning a week later to pick up do-

nations. Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic, we’ve adopted a “drive-in” model to more effectively pro-

tect residents and Scouts and to ensure that anyone  who wishes to donate is not missed. 

  

Residents are urged to bring donations of non-perishable food items like pasta, canned goods, sauc-

es, vegetables, canned fruit, etc. to supplement supplies at food pantries in Niagara and Orleans 

Counties.  Bring those donations to the location above where Cub Scouts and Scouts BSA members 

will greet you and accept your donations! 

For more information on programs of the Boy Scouts of  America, contact our Scout Office at 

(716) 434-2851 or (585) 343-0307 or visit http://www.beascout.org 

Saturday November 7 

9AM—1PM 
Pendleton United Methodist Church 
Campbell Blvd & Bear Ridge Rd 

 Benefitting 

Pendleton Food Pantry 

Scouts BSA Troop 98 
Also ask us about Cub Scouts! 


